
NEWSLETTER

IMPORTANT DATES

Service Mobile: Service Email:

Office Phone: Office Email:

WHAT’S BEEN HAPPENING

Earth Hour

4th April

0478 755 385 Skyeps@teamkids.com.au

1300 035 000 info@teamkids.com.au

Last Day of Term

Hello Families ☺

We have been trying a couple of different things here at 

TeamKids to keep things exciting. A big emphasis on running 

more games as a group to encourage the fun in children. 

On the craft table we have been adding different pieces of a 

equipment to see what masterpieces children can make. 

They have been loving the popsicle sticks and the Styrofoam 

balls.

Children have been constructing all sorts of different 

creations, from garages to different tools and with different 

materials. Minecraft blocks have been the most popular, with 

magnetic blocks and Lego being used in addition. 

If you have any questions or just want to have a chat, please 

either contact us during service hours or come in and have a 

chat!

Skye Primary 

Important Reminder

HOLIDAY PROGRAM IS UP!!

Make sure to book in as spots fill up fast. For staffing and logistics purpose, last minute bookings for holidays will 

not be accepted so please book in early. 

In term 1, there will be celebrations highlighted throughout the program and special events within the community. 

The dates are provided in the section below, if you would love your child/ren to attend. Book Now!

Easter Weekend

23rd March

18th – 21st April


